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NOTICE OF VIRTUAL ABSENTEE MEETING 

GUILFORD COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 

 

 
In accordance with the adopted Board Meeting schedule, the Guilford County Board of Elections has finalized 
arrangements for the absentee meeting on Monday, November 7, 2022 at 4:45PM in the lower ground level of the 
Guilford County Courthouse, 201 S. Eugene St., Greensboro, NC, Room L12. 
 
See below for public, in-person attendance options or contact our office at 336-641-3836. The Board will publicize through 
this notification if speakers are allowed from the floor. Seating will be available for our media partners on a first-come, 
first-served basis. 
 
This meeting may be viewed through the virtual platform, Zoom Government. Citizens interested in attending virtual may 
watch and/or listen to the meeting by registering with below instructions.  
 

• Visiting the Zoom Government platform via computer, tablet or smartphone at 
https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1605548998 
 

 
After completing one of the registration processes above, registrants will receive a confirmation email containing 
information about joining the webinar. 
 
Citizen Attendance 
Citizens wishing to attend in-person may register by: 
 
1. Submitting an email to the Elections Director Charlie Collicutt at guilfordelections@guilfordcountync.gov by 2:15PM 

on Monday, November 7, 2022 to attend the meeting. Registration is on a first-come, first-served basis, and 
additional guidelines and entrance credentials will be provided upon registration if necessary.  
 

2. Typically, the agenda does not allow for public comment. If appropriate, written comments may be submitted via email 
to guilfordelections@guilfordcountync.gov or via mail to Guilford County Elections Director, 301 W. Market Street – 1st 
Floor, Greensboro, NC 27401. Comments will be received up to 12:00PM on November 7, 2022; the comments will be 
archived in the meeting files. 

 

Media Participation 
Our media partners may attend the meeting by contacting the Elections Director Charlie Collicutt at  
guilfordelections@guilfordcountync.gov no later than 2:45PM on Monday, November 7, 2022. Registration for seating 
will be on a first-come, first-served basis and could be limited to one seat per outlet. Media partners should arrive to the 
meeting room no earlier than 4:30PM on Monday. 
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